
 
PRECONSTRUCTION MEETING NOTICE 

 
The City of Portsmouth will hold a preconstruction meeting for the Lower Court Street 
Reconstruction Project on: 
 

Thursday, August 3, 2006, 7:00 p.m. 
Portsmouth City Hall 
Conference Room A 

 
The project scope, schedule and sequence of construction will be presented.  The City’s 
staff, their consulting engineer and the contractor will be on hand to answer any questions 
you may have. 
 
The construction will be starting in August. This project is a continuation of a 
comprehensive program to improve the City’s sewer system and to correct problems in 
the oldest sections of the City’s sewer system.  This contract includes improvements to 
the sewer, drains, and water in the vicinity of Court Street between Pleasant and Marcy 
Street (see figure below).  In addition, the project will include new sidewalks, curbing, 
streets and lighting. If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact Peter 
Rice, Public Works Department at 766-1416. 
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